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Service Change Notice 16-53 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
1030 AM EST Mon Dec 19 2016 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mary Mullusky 
         Chief, Water Resources Services Branch 
 
Subject: URLs for the AHPS and OWP Websites will be Redirected to SSL and 
Will Only be Accessible at https: Domain Names on or Before December 31, 
2016 
 
Effective on or before December 31, 2016, the Uniform Resource Locator 
(URL) for the Advanced Hydrologic Prediction Service (AHPS) and Office of 
Water Prediction (OWP) websites will be redirected to Secure Sockets Layer 
(SSL) and will only be accessible at https: domain names at: 
 
https://water.weather.gov/ahps/ 
https://water.noaa.gov/ 
 
These URLs will be served only on SSL per Office of Management and Budget 
(OMB) Directive M-15-13, which can be found at: 
 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/sites/default/files/omb/memoranda/2015/m-15-
13.pdf 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Daniel Roman 
AFS/Water Resources Services Branch 
Silver Spring, MD 
301-427-9345 
daniel.roman@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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